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Esse Health Welcomes Nurse Practitioner Deichmann 

Board-certified nurse practitioner joins Office of Drs. McLaughlin and Fisher 

 
ST. LOUIS – The Esse Health Office of Drs. McLaughlin and Fisher welcomes 

board-certified family nurse practitioner Lauren Deichmann to its office located 

on the SSM DePaul Health Center campus in Bridgeton, Mo.  

 

“We are glad to have Lauren join our team and assist us in taking care of our 

patients and keeping them well,” said Sean McLaughlin, M.D. “Lauren’s 

experience and focus on prevention, wellness and education will serve as a 

great benefit to our patients.”  

 

Deichmann, FNP-BC, joins Esse Health from Barnes-Jewish Hospital in St. 

Louis, most recently as a nurse practitioner in the hospital’s Center for 

Preoperative Assessment and Planning. Prior to that, she worked at the 

hospital in medicine for three years and in the medical intensive care unit for three years. Deichmann received her 

Master of Science in Nursing from the University of Missouri St. Louis and her family nurse practitioner certification 

from the American Nurses Credentialing Center.  

 

Esse Health is an independent, St. Louis-based physician group that strives to improve the overall well-being of its 

patients through patient education, lifestyle modification and prevention. With 32 locations throughout the St. Louis 

and Metro East area, Esse Health’s services include asthma, allergy and immunology, family medicine, internal 

medicine, nutrition, pediatrics, radiology and urology. Esse Health is recognized as a leader in using technology in 

health care and physician accountability for both quality and cost-of-care. For more information on Esse Health, visit 

www.essehealth.com.  
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